No. ED/KEA/ADM/CR-18/16-17(Part) 19.07.2017

PRESS NOTE

The Notification for the document verification for admission of NRI/PIO/OCI
/foreigners seeking admission to medical seats (only) in Karnataka, is published in KEA
website for the information of the candidates/parents. The document verification will
be held on 21.07.2017 from 10.00 am onwards in the premises of Karnataka
Examinations Authority, 18t Cross, Malleshwaram, Bangalore only. NRI/PIO/OCI
candidates have to compulsorily attend the document verification on 21.07.2017 in
Bangalore with all the relevant documents as prescribed in the Notification and the
UG-NEET 2017 brochure.
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